

## **SCARS**

South Canadian Amateur Radio
Society
www.w5nor.org
August 9, 2008

The August meeting was called to order by President Bill Lockett (KD5DOB). To start the meeting off, city of Norman Manager Steve Lewis gave a report on the "State of Norman." Treasurer Jeff Wyke (KT5OK) gave a treasurer's report of \$2754.21 after paying phone bill (\$28.00) and reimbursing Don Graham for shipping back ARRL manuals (\$49.87).

**REPEATER REPORT:** Please see the Tech Program for more information on the repeater report.

CORA REPORT: A meeting was held to discuss the recent Ham Holiday. A discussion of change of dates and location was considered and how to improve next year's Ham Holiday. It was also discussed that Route 66 volunteers to work the Oklahoma City station. It was also brought up today that SCARS was looking for more CORA representatives to attend the CORA meetings.

<u>VE TEAM:</u> The VE Team reported 1 new license and 2 upgrades at the last testing session. It was also reported that 12 people successfully

passed their exams at Ham Holiday. .

**NET REPORTS:** All nets are up and running and active.

New / Used Equipment: No information at this time.

**OLD BUSINESS:** There was no old business at this time.

NEW BUSINESS: Fliers were passed out about CC&R's in regards to the ARRL drive on it. Bill Baker (WG5T) gave a presentation about the possibility of implementing the "Attaboy Award". The motion was made and passed to reimburse Bill for the award costs to get the program implemented.

TECH PROGRAM: A short presentation was given from the Tech Committee about the new repeater status and the hold-up of getting it on the air.

With that, the meeting was closed at 10:59 AM.

73 de WX4CHR; 73 de KE5JZN -Adam Krech -Chris Pape